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Welcome to the very first edition of the Montessori

Newsletter ‘Intouch’!! We’re thrilled to begin this

journey with you. The newsletter is designed to give

you a peek into our little world here at NPS,

Koramangala.  We will keep you in-touch with the

learning, the fun elements and the milestones we reach

through the year. 

The Early Years are a magical time full of curiosity,

creativity, and growth. As our children take these

early steps into the world of school, we’re here to

walk alongside you—celebrating successes, sharing

stories, and building a strong foundation for the

future.

Thank you for trusting us with this important chapter

in your child’s life. We can’t wait to share the

happenings in school with you.

Happy Reading…



The staggered timings provided a
calm and unhurried start, allowing
each child to settle in at their own
pace and grow comfortable in the
new routine. This thoughtful
approach set the tone for a
nurturing and respectful learning
space.

The first day for our
Montessori  Freshers began
with warmth, wonder, and
quiet excitement. Our little
learners were welcomed with
calm smiles and gentle
guidance, helping them
transition smoothly into
their environments.

6th June 2025



Our Juniors and Seniors were back in school and had a
happy reunion with their teachers and friends. 
As the year unfolds, we embrace the journey ahead - one
filled with discovery, confidence, and joyful learning. We
look forward to supporting and celebrating each child as
they explore, grow, and flourish in the Montessori way.

FULLFULL     ATTENDENCEATTENDENCE
2024-252024-25 ‌‌

Congratulations to Ishanvi Ameya
Shetty and K R Ramachandra on
having 100% attendence in 2024-25! We
acknowledge the commitment from both the
parents and students in being able to achieve
this at such a young age - well done!

12th June 2025



On 20th June, 2025, the
Early Learners celebrated
International Yoga Day with
great enthusiasm and joy.
With eager hearts and playful
energy, the children stretched,
bent, and balanced their way
through a delightful journey of
mindfulness and movement.
Under the gentle guidance of
their teachers, they explored
simple yoga postures and
breathing exercises, helping
them connect with their
bodies and find moments of
calm.

Later, the celebrations continued as the Audio-
Visual Room came alive with the sounds of
melody and laughter during our World Music Day
celebration. The atmosphere was electric with
rhythm and emotion as the children joyfully
discovered the magic of swaras. Their faces lit up
with wonder as they experienced music not just
as sound, but as a feeling that unites and uplifts.
It was a truly enriching day — one that
reminded us that both yoga and music are
powerful tools for expression, balance, and joy.



Montessori buzzed with excitement on Monday, 1st July 2025, as Colour Day
was celebrated with the vibrant theme, ‘Primary Colours’. Children arrived
dressed in bold reds, sunny yellows, and deep blues, bringing the day to life with
a splash of colour and joy. The celebration unfolded as a delightful journey of
sensorial exploration. Children enthusiastically mixed colours to create dazzling
new shades, sorted objects by colour, and engaged in a variety of hands-on
activities that sparked creativity and curiosity.
One of the highlights of the day was the enchanting tale of the Rainbow Sambar,
a story that blended colours and flavours in a fun, imaginative way – much to
the delight of the little ones.

COLOURCOLOUR
‌‌DAYDAY   



For their very first Show and Tell, our Montessori Seniors enthusiastically embraced the
fun, insightful, and explorative theme — “Nature: What You Find in a Park or Garden.”
With bright eyes and eager hands, the children brought in a charming assortment of
nature’s treasures — leaves, flowers, twigs, seeds, pebbles, and more. Each child had the
opportunity to present their chosen item, confidently sharing personal observations,
curious thoughts, and delightful stories from their outdoor adventures.

This experience not only encouraged expressive language and confidence but also
deepened their appreciation for the natural world.  We are truly proud of our little nature
explorers — discovering, wondering, and growing with every step!



“Gratitude is not just saying thank you- it's feeling it inside and sharing it with
others.”- Anonymous 
Values are the bedrock on which strong, empathetic individuals are built. At our
core, we are committed to nurturing these values in our children through joyful,
reflective, and age-appropriate activities.

Gratitude was the heartwarming value we embraced and nurtured throughout the
months of June and July. From our enthusiastic freshers to our thoughtful seniors,
every child was encouraged to recognize and express thankfulness in creative and
meaningful ways.
Our youngest learners learned the power of saying “Thank you” through a lively,
action-packed song—clapping their hands, tapping their feet, and singing along with
joy. For the juniors, gratitude took the form of a colorful and engaging Wheel of
Thankfulness. Each spin invited them to reflect on everyday blessings like family, food,
and home. Seniors participated in a reflective circle time activity, Toss the Ball. As the
ball moved from one child to another, so did thoughtful prompts like “What made you
smile today?” and “Who are you thankful for?” These questions sparked honest
conversations and deepened the connections within the group.

Value-In-Focus 



On 16th July 2025, our Montessori
children had a delightful and enriching
experience during their field trip to The
International School Bangalore (TISB).
The day was filled with excitement as
the children engaged in a variety of play
activities, spent time at the sandpit, and
explored the outdoor play area.
Laughter and energy filled the air as
they moved freely, discovering new
spaces and enjoying meaningful
interactions with their peers. A
highlight of the day was sharing a
delicious lunch together in the cafeteria
— a novel and memorable experience for
many of the children.
They returned home with joyful hearts,
wide smiles, and cherished memories of
a truly special day.

TISBTISB ‌‌
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The 79th Independence Day was celebrated with immense
enthusiasm and patriotic fervor by our Early Learners.
Dressed in vibrant tricolor-themed outfits, the little ones
brought the spirit of the nation alive with their joyful
presence.
The school auditorium echoed with the sound of patriotic
songs as all the Early Learners gathered for a short yet
heartwarming program. The children performed delightful
dances—both to timeless classics and contemporary
patriotic tunes—that stirred pride and emotion among
students and teachers alike.
Adding to the festive spirit, themed art activities were
organized, allowing children to express their love for the
country through creativity. The celebration was a beautiful
blend of learning, expression, and national pride, leaving
lasting memories in young hearts! 





On 3rd June, the parents of Montessori
Freshers were warmly invited for an
engaging orientation program. Our
Principal, Ms. Jyotsna Nair, emphasized
the importance of establishing a
consistent daily routine, crucial for the
holistic development of young learners.
One of the most enriching parts of the
event was the interactive group
discussions, thoughtfully facilitated by
our Montessori teachers. These sessions
explored a variety of important parenting
topics and key aspects of early childhood
education, providing parents with
valuable insights and practical
takeaways.
The event concluded with a strong sense
of shared purpose—an ongoing
commitment to work together in
nurturing and supporting the growth
and success of every child in our
community.



The Parent-Teacher Meetings (PTMs) held in June-July served as meaningful
platform to strengthen the vital home–school partnership.  These thoughtfully
planned sessions offer a space for open communication, where teachers and parents
come together to share developmental insights, celebrate progress, and discuss
ways to support each child’s unique learning journey.

By working along side each other, we continue to create a nurturing environment
that honours each child’s pace, personality, and potential.



Laughter is one of our favorite sounds in school! Children

in their innocence say things that makes us smile.  Our

children win our hearts every single day.  Here is a

sampling of it to brighten your day too...

A fresher was colouring a
picture of the rabbit. He
completed his task in a
jiffy. The teacher saw that
the child had coloured only
the hair  with just 2-3
strokes. When teacher
asked why he had coloured
only a tiny part of bunny,
the child  grinned and said,
"Ma’am. the bunny is
sweating."

Towards the end of the
day, the teacher asked
all children to sit for
circle tlme activity. She
asked children to sit in
chinmudra and close
their eyes. With a
twinkle in his eyes, one
child asked the teacher,
"Ma’am, should I close
one eye or both my
eyes?"

"OUR DAILY DOSE OF GIGGLES!""OUR DAILY DOSE OF GIGGLES!"
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One day when the teacher had taken the
Juniors on a nature walk, she pointed to the
‘pin wheel’ flower and asked the children,
“Have you seen this pin wheel flower
anywhere?" One child immediately answered
"Yes ma'am, I have seen it given for Govinda
Govinda". 


